
Political Assistant to Secretary for
Financial Services and the Treasury
tenders resignation

     â€‹In response to media enquiries, a Government spokesman confirmed
today (April 27) that the Political Assistant to the Secretary for Financial
Services and the Treasury, Miss Pauline Yeung, has tendered her resignation.
She is currently on leave and will leave the Government with effect from May
26.

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, thanked Miss Yeung for her contribution towards the bureau during her
tenure, and wished her all the best in her future endeavours, the spokesman
said.
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